
Fifth Graders, keep your math skills sharp! 

 

Our fourth graders have been busy all year learning new math skills.  Mastery of 
all these skills is extremely important to develop a solid math foundation.  
Research shows that for skills to be permanently mastered that they must be 
continually practiced.  To prevent the summertime “skill slump”, students are 
going to use the IXL math program.  This site allows students to continue to 
practice their math skills with feedback and instructional guidelines. 

Students must sign into their IXL account. Once they are in, they should be 
brought right to the “MY IXL” tab. On the right-hand side, they should see a box 
with a picture of an arena and “keep your levels up to date” underneath. They then 
need to click on “see your action plan”. Once this opens, it’ll show exactly what 
skills under which standard they need to complete. They simply click on a skill and 
get to work. It is expected that all students complete at least 2 skills per week over 
the course of the summer. Students should work until they achieve at least an 80% 
on each skill before moving on to the next one. Mrs. Simeone will be monitoring 
their usage over the summer and check their completion at the start of the school 
year.  


